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Approval Form – Monsoon Awareness Drive on Dengue

Department: NSS UNIT

Program: Monsoon Awareness Drive on Dengue

Objectives: To educate and inform people about the risk and prevention of
dengue during the monsoon season.

Need: To ensure that people are well-informed about the risk and prevention

strategies during this season.

Content: Volunteers will go door to door to educate and inform people about

the risks and prevention of dengue.

Judge: NA

Date: 15th September, 2023.

Cost/Budget: NA.

Proposed by: Dr. Vijay Vishwakarma

Verified by: Dr. Vijay Vishwakarma.

Date of Approval: 15th September, 2023.



Bunts Sangha’s
S. M. Shetty College of Science, Commerce & Management Studies, Powai

NAAC Re-Accredited With A+ Grade, 2nd Cycle
IMC RBNQ Certificate of Merit 2019

ISO 21001:2018 Certified

Notice (WhatsApp):

Jai Hind

The NSS UNIT of Bunts Sangha’s S.M. Shetty College of Science, Commerce,
and Management Studies, Powai.

Is conducting

Monsoon Awareness Drive on Dengue

Need 10 Volunteers for the activity

Volunteers get a nice opportunity to enhance their communication skills with
people

Interested Volunteers can join the group

https://chat.whatsapp.com/KaZam0KBvbfKOxAhR8V7ho

Date: 15th September, 2023

Time: 1:30 pm Onwards

Venue: S ward Area

Further instructions will be provided in the group

For any queries, call us at:

Prajesh Gurav:-80824 02117

Jaineey Chhadwa:- 93260 62091
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Minutes of the meeting:-Monsoon Awareness Drive on Dengue

There was an online meeting taken on the Zoom Platform.

1st Meeting on 14th September 2023.

Volunteers should follow the instructions.

Volunteers were told reporting time and some basic information about the
activity
The Volunteers were guided by the rules and regulation
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Report: Monsoon Awareness Drive on Dengue

Event: Monsoon Awareness Drive on Dengue.

Date: 15th September 2023.

Objectives: To educate and inform people about the risk and prevention of

dengue during the monsoon season.

 Highlight: The NSS unit of S.M. Shetty College of Science, Commerce and

Arts, Management Studies, Powai has organized a Monsoon Awareness

Session on Dengue in Bhandup. Volunteers were given some pointers on

symptoms of dengue and precautions to be taken. Volunteers communicated

with the people in the BMC S WARD Area and informed people about the risks

and prevention of dengue. Volunteers made sure that people understood the

precautions. Volunteers had great experience communicating with people.

People’s response was good and were cooperative with the volunteers.

Volunteers also informed people about the treatment of dengue and consulted

doctors for anyone to find the symptoms of dengue. Overall volunteers were

energetic and had a good experience during the activity.

Total Number of Volunteers- 6
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Photos:
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Participants list:
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Action Taken Report Of Monsoon Awareness Drive on Dengue

Date Feedback Received Suggestions Provided

15th September,
2023.

.

Feedback received from
all the volunteers and
audience was highly
positive and encouraging.

Suggestions were
received regarding
conducting more such
events in the future.

Conduct more such drives
to inform, and spread
awareness in society.

NSS Programme Officer Principal


